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   Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Year 11 Mock Exam period and Supporting Your Child Event, 14th February 

As we get closer to the summer exams, we are continuing to support our students by running a second round of mocks for Year 

11 which are scheduled to take place over two weeks, starting from February 26th. Please find the timetable attached. 

These mocks will be conducted in more formal conditions than the first round and comprise full exam papers, enabling students 

to experience extended periods of concentration of between 1 and 2 hours.  As with the first round of mocks, class teachers will 

be providing guidance on key areas to revise and will integrate focused preparation sessions within their lessons to ensure 

students are ready. 

We understand the significance of mental well-being and aim to create a positive environment that encourages effective 

preparation without undue pressure. To help you navigate this period, we are pleased to invite you to our "Supporting Your 

Child Through Their GCSEs" event. 

Date: 14th February Time: 3pm - 4pm 

This event aims to offer guidance on how you can help your child, ensuring that they feel confident and well-prepared over the 

coming months. We will cover various topics, including study strategies, managing exam stress, and creating a conducive 

learning environment at home. 

Agenda: 

• Welcome from the Headteacher 

• Understanding the GCSE Exam Structure and our Functional Skills offer 

• Effective Study Techniques 

• Tips for Managing Exam Stress 

• SEN and the examination process 

• Q&A Session with the Evolve Team 

We believe that your involvement is crucial to your child's success, and this event provides an excellent opportunity for 

collaboration between parents, educators, and students.  Please confirm your attendance by returning the slip or texting school 

by 7th February.  We look forward to your participation and thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Alex Douglas 

Assessment Lead 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Name of student............................................................................................................................................................ 

I will/will not attend the Supporting Your Child Event................................................................................................... 


